To: A303 Stonehenge
Subject: A303 widening scheme
Date: 05 April 2022 15:26:24

World heritage site. No changes are to made within a radius of 10 miles. The world heritage
must be protected at all costs.

Road improvements have a very short life due to the commitment in law by the government to
reduce net fossil fuel emissions to zero by 2050.

It has already been established that the future of the personal car will be quickly a thing of the
past as it will be impossible to reach net zero by 2050 with the level of traffic that we currently
have.

The IPCC report (3) just released makes it clear that emissions must be reduced by 43% by 2030.
(The fossil duel car is a thing of the past and no manner of invention will be ever able to replace
them by electrical or other green fuel solutions.)

Therefore the level of traffic will be seriously reduced and replaced by other forms of transport.
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I want these comments taken into account even though
submission is a day late!

Mr Terence Buckle






